
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 September 2007 

2. ACTING COMMUNITY BOARD ADVISER’S UPDATE 
 
 The Board considered a letter from the Mayor to the Minister of Education relating to the Ministry of 

Education’s decision to decline future funding for the South Learning Centre. 
 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 ● to request staff to update the Board on the status of this matter. 
 ● to arrange an appropriate forum of interested parties tasked with the aim of resolving the current 

situation. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


